Share:

Tweet

- •
- •
- •
- •



October 2017 Newsletter

It's officially that time of year again: fall. And while some of us might already be missing that warm summer weather, this issue will be filled with all the best parts of fall. We're also excited to announce we will be attending the 41st annual-meeting of the American Association of Tissue Banks. Check out below to find the best desserts of the season, activities for the entire family, and some awesome jack o' lantern designs sure to get your porch noticed.

AATB 41st Annual Meeting

UTN is excited to announce we will be in attendance in this years AATB annual meeting. T he AATB supports the advancement of tissue bank professionals and tissue banking technologies while promoting the safety and use of donated human tissue.





Pumpkin Desserts

It's that time of year again, pumpkin spice everything! Check out a list of some of our favorite pumpkin desserts and how you can make them at home.

Check them out here!



Fall Ideas

Now that summer's officially over, here's some fun fall activities for the entire family.

Check these fun ideas out!

10/19/2017 October's Newsletter



Original Jack O' Lantern Ideas

Whether for your own design, or an afternoon with the kids or grand-kids, here's some new and original jack o' lantern designs sure to turn your neighbors heads.

Check these out!



UnitedTissue.org | 1 877-738-6111 | info@unitedtissue.org

STAY CONNECTED







Confirm that you like this.

Click the "Like" button.